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TO: Benjamin Bailey, File Manager

FROM: Cynthia Klaassen, Heritage Resources Program Manager
DATE: Wednesday, February 28, 2024

RE: DP2023-055735 - Wellington Terrace

Dear Benjamin,

Thank you for providing Heritage Calgary with a copy of the revised Development Permit
Application for the current site which includes Wellington Terrace. Please accept the following
comments from Heritage Calgary regarding the revisions apparent in the captioned DP.

Comments from Heritage Calgary

The revised plan indicates placement of a heritage plague adjacent to the main entrance, facing
3 AV NW, making it visible to passers-by, in accordance with Heritage Calgary’s plaque
agreement that a plaque is easily seen and accessible to the public. The plaque should be
displayed at eye level, or at least 1.5 metres from ground level, and no more than 1.5 metres
from the property line.

Heritage Calgary requests the development team to confirm the location and size of the plaque
to ensure that it meets the requirements and is visible to passers-by. Kindly confirm placement
and size of the plague on the north elevation, as currently it does not appear on the North
Rendered Elevation:

01. NORTH RENDERED ELEVATION

We continue to encourage the development and design team to think beyond the plaque as a
commemorative feature. Incorporating references to elements from the existing historic
resource would aid in storytelling, providing historical continuity to create a sense of place.

Thank you for giving Heritage Calgary an opportunity to comment on this application.

Kind regards,

g@g/\)

Cynthia Klaassen, M.A.
Heritage Resource and Program Manager
cklaassen@heritagecalgary.ca

#304, 319 10 AVE SW CALGARY, AB T2R 0AS5 | 403 805 7084 | HERITAGECALGARY.CA

CPC2024-0395 Attachment 8 Page 1 of 1
ISC:UNRESTRICTED



